DAVID Y. IGE GOVERNOR STATE OF HAWAII

SHAN S. TSUTSUI LT. GOVERNOR STATE OF HAWAII



JOBIE M. K. MASAGATANI CHAIRMAN HAWAIIAN HOMES COMMISSION

WILLIAM J. AILA, JR.
DEPUTY TO THE CHAIRMAN

STATE OF HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF HAWAIIAN HOME LANDS

P. O. BOX 1879 HONOLULU, HAWAII 96805

October 9, 2017

Aloha mai,

Good News! The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands (DHHL) is planning a new Subsistence Agricultural Homestead Community at Honomū, South Hilo, Hawai'i. The Hawaiian Home Lands at Honomū includes a total of 766 acres that are along both sides of the 'Akaka Falls Road (see attached map).

Why is this Important to You?

- 1. You are one of the top 500 applicants on the Hawai'i Island Agricultural Wait List.
- 2. We are inviting you and your 'ohana to attend three (3) planning meetings to help develop this new homestead community.
- 3. If you are awarded a Subsistence Agriculture lease, you have the option to transfer your lease to your spouse, child, or grandchild who are at least 25% native Hawaiian.

Beneficiary Meeting #1

We want to give you more information and we are interested in your initial thoughts and comments on the project. Our 1st Beneficiary meeting will be held on:

Tuesday, October 24, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. Keaukaha Elementary School Cafeteria 240 Desha Avenue Hilo, Hawai'i 96720

The Department is involving beneficiaries early in the planning process and we hope you will take advantage of this opportunity! If you have any questions, please contact Julie-Ann Cachola in our Planning Office at 808-620-9483 or via email at julie-ann.cachola@hawaii.gov.

Sincerely,

Jobie M.K. Masagatani, Chairm

Hawaiian Homes Commission

Attachment